
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Blue Kite Academy School now comprises of 13 Swindon Schools (Infant, Junior and Primary) and a new admission policy for 2025/2026 has been written to incorporate the two schools that joined the Trust on 1 November 2024; Oaktree Nursery and Primary School and Covingham Park Primary School.  There is also one change of Pupil Admission Numbers (PAN) and this is for Catherine Wayte Primary School where it will reduce from 60 to 45.
As a result of these changes, it is necessary to consult on this policy.  The consultation will run from Wednesday 22 November 2023 to Wednesday 31 January 2024.
If you have any comments regarding the Admissions Policy for 2025/26 please email Anna Richardson, Head of Governance,  arichardson@bluekitetrust.org



